

Judith Gribble Principal

Phone: 07 824 6713

Email: principal@taupiri.school.nz

Greenlane Road Taupiri 3721 Phone: 07 824 6713

Fax: 07 824 6535 Email: office@taupiri.school.nz

Kia Ora Taupiri Community Board

Taupiri School Board of Trustees and Principal has had several concerns/complaints regarding speeding along Greenlane Rd, especially during drop off and pick up of our tamariki.

A lot of the complaints are regarding local community heading to/from Farm Source and those living along Greenlane Rd.

We have posted on our Facebook page for whaanau to be careful and reduce their speed.

Our roll has increased so much over the past 4 years that now have an enrolment zone put in place so Taupiri community take priority over surrounding communities, and Ministry of Education have funded new classrooms and renovations to better accommodate our tamariki and new growth in the future. This means that there are more vehicles around and more tamariki walking to school as well. Also, with the community housing developments that are happening in Taupiri, we expect the roll to grow more.

Safety of our tamariki is a priority and making sure they are getting to school safely is especially important.

We are hoping that the Community Board will be able to help us put signs up for reduced speed or other ways that will help reduced speed along Greenlane Rd.

Thank you for your time Taupiri School Board of Trustees